
You are invited to a South Zone 
AHS COVID-19 Community Conversation 

  
Alberta Health Services invites you a virtual COVID-19 Community Conversation for the South Zone. 
Following an update on the status of COVID-19 in Alberta and the region, and AHS’ response AHS 
medical experts, Dr. Vivien Suttorp and Dr. Aaron Low, will answer your questions. 
  
Two virtual events have been scheduled: 

• May 17, 6:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. 
• May 18, 9:00 a.m. – 10:00 a.m. 

  
To register, click on the date that works best for you. Learn more at Together4Health.  
  
Please feel free to submit any questions you may have when you register, or email them to us at 
Community.Engagement@ahs.ca.  
  
I look forward to meeting with you, 
  
Sarah Hope 
AHS Community Engagement 

 
  

https://south-zone-covid-community-conversation1.eventbrite.ca/
https://south-zone-covid-community-conversation2.eventbrite.ca/
https://together4health.albertahealthservices.ca/communityconversations
mailto:Community.Engagement@ahs.ca

